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A Happy Place to Learn



                    Rothwell Victoria Junior School 

       Cornwall Crescent,

 
       Leeds, LS26 0RA
       Tel:   0113 3932926


       Fax:   0113 2889568


       Email: office@victoria-jun.leeds.sch.uk

       Website: www.rothwellvictoriajunior.co.uk

                    Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Burrow

Dear Prospective Candidate,

May I take this opportunity to thank you for the interest that you have shown in the post of KS2 Class Teacher at Rothwell Victoria Junior School. 
We are a small, friendly, family school, with great children and a friendly team of staff.  Situated in Rothwell, about 3 miles south of Leeds City centre, we serve a local community which is economically and socially diverse and draws its pupils from the surrounding area.  The percentage of pupils eligible for free school meals is above average. A small number of our pupils are from ethnic minority families. The school is one and a half form entry with 166 pupils aged 7-11 years on roll.   Most of the children transfer to us at the end of KS1 from our local infant feeder school – Cockburn Haigh Road Academy.
The school caters for a very wide ability range and aspires to provide an exciting, creative curriculum that is meaningful and relevant to our children.  The OFSTED inspection in February 2018 judged Victoria as Good overall with Personal Development, Behaviour and Welfare judged to be Outstanding.  The report states:
· Pupils’ personal development and welfare are excellent.

· Pupils’ enthusiasm and levels of participation in their learning are making a strong contribution to their progress in lessons.

· Parents are very supportive of the school. Parents appreciate the information they receive from school and they are given a host of opportunities to be part of school life. One parent stated, “The school is a strong part of the Rothwell community and strives to be inclusive. We find teachers and support staff to be committed to all pupils”. There is a strong ethos of inclusion at the school.

We have very good links with our local Family of Schools and extended services cluster, which provides excellent opportunities for networking and collaborative work.  

We are looking for a self-motivated person who is passionate about education and interested in working within a team who are determined to make a difference to children’s futures.  

We very much welcome interested applicants to visit us by appointment prior to submitting an application. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Burrow
Headteacher
